
REPORT ON ALUMNA FEED BACK 

Isabella Thoburn College, the first Women’s College in Asia with the mission to educate the 

women of India. The College is always committed beside academic growth to all round 

development of the students coming within the portals of the College. Our alumna are the 

most important stake holders. They are able to share their experiences and give their 

valuable suggestions and help the College to improve academically and in terms of facilities 

provided. 

 A user-friendly online Google feedback form was generated with questions related to 

quality of teaching learning, infrastructure available, examination pattern, extra-curricular 

activities and keeping in mind the motto of the College “We receive to give.” 

Nearly 295 responses were received in favour of the College rating it as excellent, very good 

and good. The alumna appreciated the resources available in the Sarah Chakko Memorial 

library. They appreciated the working and help extended by the office and office-staff. Most 

of them were happy with the canteen facility available. Suggestions for the improvement of 

lab facilities were also made. This is an era of blended learning and both the students and 

the teachers are in the learning phase. Most of them agreed and were in favour that the 

cultural programmes, guest lectures, seminars, conferences, workshops, internships, 

excursions arranged by different departments were very helpful for out of class learning. 

The various extra cocurricular activities, participation in the events gave a chance to show 

case their talent. 

The College all through the years has maintained its heritage and continues to carry out the 

traditional activities eg arbour day, golden circle, baccalaureate, founders day. They nearly 

all agreed that it helped them to understand and imbibe the values through these activities. 

They felt that the College and the values imparted played a very important role in shaping 

their life. 

Regarding the remedial and tutorial classes and internal evaluation system they felt that 

these have been very helpful in preparing for the final examination. 

The alumnae very eagerly were willing to share their experience, knowledge, and expertise 

with the students.        

Some of the feedback responses are given below. 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 


